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April 6, 1981

Mr. Adam Paul Banner
P. O. Box 1733 IN RESPONSE REFER
Midland, MI 48640 TO F01A-81-126

Dear Mr. Banner:

This is in response to your letter dated March 28, 1981, in which.you
requested, pursuant to _ the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
Quarterly Report on Proposed Rules identified in the Federal Register on
March 19, 1981. You also requested to be placed on the' distribution'

list to receive the Quarterly Report on a regular basis.

Please find enclosed a copy of the ' requested report. . We are having-your
name placed on the distribution list for Quarterly Reports on Proposed
Rules.

Sincerely, /
./ ( .h
/f */ ffdh

*

.

J. M. Felton, Director
C Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
l'

Enclosure: As stated '
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